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The	committee	continues	to	work	toward	improving	the	assessment	practices	on	campus	as	well	as	the	
committee’s	review	of	the	assessment	reports.			The	committee	is	continuing	with	the	5	year	cycle	plan	
for	review.			To	that	end,	for	the	2016-17	academic	year,	Marks	the	beginning	of	the	next	five	year	cycle.		
Report	submission	by	departments	was	slower	this	year,	resulting	in	fewer	reports	reviewed.	This	will	
most	likely	result	in	a	higher	workload	for	the	committee	in	reviewing	reports.		Each	assessment	report	
was	reviewed	by	the	committee	members	and	scored	according	to	the	rubric	using	Taskstream	to	record	
comments	and	scores	of	the	committee.		As	always	the	committee	reflects	on	our	current	practices	and	
has	discusses	where	improvement	may	be	made.		
	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
James	Mulrooney	and	Martha	Kruy	
C0-	Chairs,	academic	Assessment	Committee	
	


